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It is my pleasure to inform you about the Special Issue
“Regeneration for Spinal Diseases”. Spinal diseases
place a significant burden on the general population.
The prevalence of degenerative spinal diseases,
including intervertebral disc degeneration and
osteoporosis, increases with age, and the affected
population may suffer from long-term disability. The
most serious conditions affecting the spine include
spinal cord injury due to traumatic or non-traumatic
causes (e.g., cancer, infection). Despite recent
advancements in the management of these spinal
diseases, there is growing research interest in
discovering a novel therapeutic strategy.

This Special Issue focuses on regenerative therapy for
spinal diseases, including spinal cord injury,
intervertebral disc degeneration, osteoporosis, and
pseudarthrosis.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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Open Access:
free for readers, with article processing charges (APC) paid
by authors or their institutions.

High Visibility:
indexed within Scopus, SCIE (Web of Science), PubMed,
PMC, MEDLINE, Embase, CAPlus / SciFinder, and other
databases.
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